Amendment I

At the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of Trustees for the River Delta Unified School District
held on the 19™ day of January 2021 the Board approved to extend the terms of the Superintendent’s
contract for one school year ending on June 30, 2024. The remaining terms and conditions of the contact
remain unchanged.
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